
 
 

  
‘The Heart of the High Street’ 

Welcome to 
New Malden 

Methodist 
Church 

 
 

Sunday 30th September 2018 

Twenty-sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
  
 10.30am Morning Worship led by Ms Sally Rush 
 

WELCOME 
 

It is good to have you with us today, sharing in our Worship.  If you are a 
visitor, new to the area, or just beginning to attend this Church, we 
hope you will feel at home, and that you will come again. 
 
Tea or coffee is served in the Welcome Area after morning Worship.  
Please stay so that we can get to know one another. 
 
So that we may keep in touch, please fill in your details on the Welcome 
card in the church chairs.  There is also a Welcome pack available in the 
Welcome Area listing all our regular events. 
 
Korean-English Bibles available:  
한영성경을 사용하고 싶으시면 안내하시는 분에게 이야기해 주세요. 

 

 

 

 

THIS WEEK, beginning Sunday 30th September 
TUESDAY 7.00pm Junior Badminton 
THURSDAY 7.30pm Pastoral Committee Meeting 
SATURDAY 10.00am Coffee Bar – Kingston Vale Theatre Group 
 10.00am Hymn Fest (Kingston URC) 
 10.15am Saturday Prayers 
 7.00pm Harvest Supper and Quiz 
SUNDAY  10.30am All Age Harvest Festival  
  led by Revd Dr Karl Rutlidge 
 

Churches Together in Malden – This week’s PRAYER THEMES 
The Study School       Malden Emergency First Aid Society 
 

CHURCH FAMILY NEWS  
Please pray for any you know who are in hospital, bereaved or unwell, or 
who are going through a difficult time. 
 
Pam and Lawrie Bugeya are delighted to announce the arrival of their 
grandson, Benedict Douglas Lawrence, born on 12th September and 
weighing 6lb 8oz. 
 

WEDNESDAY FELLOWSHIP 
The above group will NOT take place on 3rd October but will meet again on 
10th October. 
 

PASTORAL COMMITTEE MEETING 
The Pastoral Committee will meet on Thursday 4th October at 7.30pm in 
the Choir Vestry.  I hope that all Pastoral Visitors will attend.   

Jenny Reid, Pastoral Secretary 
 

REMEMBRANCE SUNDAY POPPIES 
We now have a simple knitting pattern!  Please see Julia if 
you would like one.  Any poppies will be gratefully 
accepted – knitted, crocheted or sewn.  Thank you. 
 

2018/2019 CHURCH DIRECTORY 
This is now printed and available for collection from Sarah or Julia in 
exchange for a signature. 



The Church collection for 23rd September 2018 was £217.00.  This is in 
addition to the weekly average of £900 in direct giving.   

 
HARVEST WEEKEND OCT 6/7 
Harvest Weekend is NEXT WEEK; Oct 6/7. 
Please be sure to buy your tickets TODAY for 
the two-course meal and Quiz challenge.  All 
proceeds will go towards All We Can – the 
new name for the Methodist Relief and 

Development Fund.  Thanks to all who have offered a casserole or dessert, 
but we could do with a few more, so please see Alison if you can help.  We 
serve these in slow cookers, so we would also be grateful if you can offer 
one of these.  The Preparation Party for decorating the Church and setting 
up for the meal will start at 3pm.  There is no Sign up list for this – we are 
relying on Good Will! 
 

FOODBANK 
Harvest Festival food donations will go to our local Foodbank who have 
advised us as below.  We would also appreciate foliage for the display and 
fresh produce which will be auctioned after the service. 
 
We urgently need: 

 Long life milk 

 Instant mashed potato 

 Custard  

 Rice pudding 

 Rice 

 Biscuits 

We still need some: 

 Tinned fish 

 Fruit juice 

 Fruit squash 

 Tinned spaghetti 

 Jams / spreads 

We have plenty of: 

 Pasta / noodles 

 Meat 

 Baked beans / soup 

 Tinned veg / fruit 

 Tinned tomatoes 

 Pasta sauce 

 Tea bags / coffee 

 Cereal 
 

 

This week’s Church flowers have been kindly donated and arranged by Pam 
Bugeya. 
 

 

 

PLEASE SEE OVERLEAF FOR MORE NOTICES 
 

HYMNFEST 
The notice is back on the board in the Welcome Area. Come to the URC in 
Kingston on Sat Oct 6th, 10-1 (before the Harvest preparations) to sing 
some familiar hymns and learn some new ones.  There will be a worship 
band, piano and organ; not generally all playing together but to give variety 
and appropriate accompaniment for a wide range of musical styles.  It will 
be led by Peter Bullett who would be delighted to feed your interest with 
further details.  All are welcome: it is NOT aimed just at ‘choir’ people. 
 

COFFEE BAR VACANCIES 
The quest for extra volunteers continues!  The October vacancies are as 
follows: 
Wednesday 10th  10.00 – 12.00 Monday 29th 12.00 – 2.00 
Tuesday 16th 10.00 – 12.00  Wednesday 31st 10.00 – 12.00 
Wednesday 24th 10.00 – 12.00 Wednesday 31st 12.00 – 2.00 (x2) 
 

MUSIC IN NEW MALDEN invites you to join them for their 11th Series 

Following the success of our landmark 10th series, we are returning to New 
Malden Methodist Church with another fantastic line up of concerts!  
 
Next month we are delighted to welcome Sacred Bones to New Malden for 
our first concert of the series, with an exciting programme of renaissance 
music from the Anne Boleyn Songbook (c.1520).  Winners of the Guildhall 
School's Brian Nisbet Early Music Prize, the group combine cornets, 
sackbuts and voices to create a lush and inviting sound. 
 
The concert will take place on Sunday 14th October at 3pm and, as always, 
will be followed by tea and cake. 
 

Church contact information – website www.newmaldenmethodistchurch.com 
 
Revd Dr Karl Rutlidge (Minister) 07932 242789 karl.rutlidge@methodist.org.uk 
 n/a Monday and Friday 
Mrs Sarah Moore (Administrator) 020 8942 1288 nmmc@hotmail.co.uk 
 (Mon & Weds 10.00am- 2.00pm) 
Mrs Julia Morton (Family Worker) 020 8942 1288 nmmcyw@hotmail.co.uk 
Mrs Alison Bullett (Senior Steward) 020 8942 0666 alison.bullett@blueyonder.co.uk  
 
Notices sheet entries to nmmc@hotmail.co.uk or 020 8942 1288 by 2.00pm Thursday 
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